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My team and I are here to support you. We can help provide you with infor-
mation on a number of federal government programs and policies, such as:

•	 Canada Pension Plan (CPP)

•	 Old Age Security (OAS)

•	 Passport Canada

•	 Employment Insurance Benefits (EI)

•	 Citizenship and Immigration

•	 Canada Student Loans (CSL)

•	 Canada Revenue Agency (CRA)

•	 Guaranteed Income Supplement

•	 Veterans Affairs

•	 Federal Crown Corporations

•	 Federal funding for Organizations

•	 Petitions to Parliament

•	 Acquiring Canadian flags and pins

Dear neighbours,

As Covid mandates begin to ease 
and spring is around the corner, we 
look forward with optimism to what 
lies ahead.

We moved to our new office in De-
cember and are finally settled in and 
are excited to welcome our commu-
nity members in person soon. As your 
newly elected Member of Parliament, 
a retired member of the York Region-
al Police and a resident of Markham–
Unionville, I have three main priorities 
(1) keeping the community safe, (2) 

advocating for our riding in Ottawa 
and (3) assisting constituents with 
government related services. I am 
also honoured and humbled to have 
been appointed as the Parliamentary 
Secretary to the Minister of Diversity 
and Inclusion in December 2021.

We joined our friends and family 
(virtually) to celebrate Lunar New 
Year, honoured local Black Canadians 
during Black History Month, hosted a 
Crime Prevention Town Hall with the 
York Regional Police and recognized 
women for their social, economic, cul-
tural, and political achievements on 
International Women’s Day.
As always, my staff and I are here to 

serve you!! Please feel free to 
reach out via phone or email 
for any assistance and follow 
us on social media to stay 
abreast of our office news 
and updates.

Yours truly,

Paul Chiang
Member of Parliament
Markham-Unionville



While in Ottawa, I was proud to 
sign the Book of Solidarity in sup-
port of the Ukrainian people and 
Parliamentarians. In the House of 
Commons, Ukrainian President 
Volodymyr Zelenskyy addressed 
Members of Parliament and shared 
the harrowing realties faced by 
Ukrainian people. Canada will con-
tinue to impose severe sanctions 

against Russia to discourage this 
illegal aggression. Canada will also 
continue to provide aid directly to 
Ukraine, while supporting human-
itarian efforts to accept Ukrainian 
refugees. Together as a country, 
we must stand with Ukraine in 
these difficult times and continue 
to support them in their fight for 
freedom and democracy.

CANADA SUPPORT FOR UKRAINE

$15M+$35M
Humanitarian Aid +

Development Assistance

$100M
commited in 

Humanitarian Assistance
non-lethal aid
$25M

LUNAR NEW YEAR

Crime Prevention Townhall

Black History Month

On the occasion of 
the Lunar Tiger New 
Year, I attended First 
Markham Place mall 
to wish small business 
owners a prosperous 
New Year with good 
luck red packets. The 
last 2 years have been 
very difficult for small 
businesses and I wish 
them all prosperity for 
this coming year.

We hosted a Crime Prevention Town Hall 
with the York Region Liberal Caucus in col-
laboration with the York Regional Police Ser-
vice. The York Region Police provided tips to 
further keep our neighborhood’s safe and 
answered safety related questions regarding 
personal, automobile and home security

On Feb 22nd, we celebrated Black 
History Month with my York Region 
colleagues and the community vir-
tually. We invited guests from the 
Black community to talk about their 
work and visions for our beautiful 
country. Black History Month is a 
time to celebrate the accomplish-
ments of Black Canadians, while 
also listening to their lived realities 
and ongoing struggles. We encour-
age Canadians to learn more about 
the diversity and resilience of Black 
Canadians in this country, and to 
recognize that we all have a respon-
sibility to fight anti-Black racism.


